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Dear Council members,

Trees offer innumerable benefits, we all know we’d rather live in a treed neighborhood than a treeless one…children
and animals, birds and insects really know it too.

Please vote for 10% retention of trees on MUR70’ Development sites.

Thank you, a very concerned citizen
Bonnie Bledsoe
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